
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2020-0048
Date: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 9:10:07 AM

Hugh Duffin

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 7, 2020 7:38 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0048

-- Name --
Hugh Duffin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It has been a tough year for the City of Oshawa with the closing of GM and many people being laid off and even
some losing there jobs because of Covid-19.  I don't believe the timing is right for a rate increase given the finicial
challenges Oshawa rate payers are already facing. Thanks Hugh

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



